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The trench was laid this morning as a 5X5 the area of which includes the G4 sounding.  We are using its section as a guide to help us go down.  We laid a one-meter wide strip west of the sounding leaving a half-meter baulk in between.


We began by big picking the entire length of the trench in the meter strip.  Although we did not dig very deep, only 15cm, there was a lot of pottery that came out of the trench.  Additionally there was a nice hammer stone that was retrieved as well.  There was a change in soil color early on in the digging to a light brown.  This is why L1 was changed to L2 after only 15 cm or so of depth.  Normally topsoil is deeper than this in the area, but I felt the color change warranted a change in locus.  I called this new locus L2, subtopsoil.  We continued excavating in this area for another 30cm.

